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Dear Parents and  Carers 

 
This term our History topic is WW2.  Thank you for supporting homework - work is 
already on the display board. 
 
Our class book is by Emma Carroll and called "When we were Warriors" and is set 
during WW2.  Most of the literacy lessons will be based on this text. 
 
Numeracy will be revising all four operations and how to apply them to fractions, 
decimals and percentages.  At the same time, we will also be learning about measures 
and how to apply them to area, speed and perimeter. Next we will move on to 
Geometry- 2D and 3D shapes and their properties. 
 
For science this term, we will be having a special Science day all about working 
scientifically.  Details still to be confirmed! 
 
Mondays will be Handball and Thursday will be cricket.  Gentle reminder to take 
earrings out on those days, please. 
 
In Computing we will be creating artwork like WW2 tanks using 3D shapes. 
 
Citizenship is the topic in Life skills, which will include  lessons on: pressure groups, 
diversity, rights and responsibilities. 
 
Holi fest is the name of the Music unit and reinforces the inter-related dimensions of 
music and how music can be interpreted into art.  Meanwhile the art topic involves 
printmaking. 
 
Thank you for all ongoing support.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Phillips and Miss Spain  
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